ODiOLC ZTuD

rh rsday, Sept. 11 at 1p

Ladies Bible Study group will meet in the hall 1P to 2P beginning
Thursday, Sept. 11. The focus of the series is the Gospel of Mark found
in the New Testament, using the study guide written by Scott Hahn &
Curtis Mitch.

The guide is well written and provides a great deal of information and
stimulation for discussion. All ladies are welcome. Questions? Call

Gail Crowley 530.570-8474 or Louise Kyle 530.720-1061.



